
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: PRINCOF/Gen. Notice/2025.001       9th January, 2025. 

 

TO ALL STAFF, STUDENTS, AND STAKEHOLDERS OF COLLEGES OF EDUCATION 

 

Dear Staff, Students, and Stakeholders, 

ADJUSTED RE-OPENING DATE FOR FIRST SEMESTER, 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR 

Following a recent General Meeting of the Conference of Principals of Colleges of Education, Ghana 

(PRINCOF) held in Sogakofe on January 8, 2025, we are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding the start of the upcoming academic year. 

While initially planned for an earlier date, the re-opening date for the first semester of the 2024/2025 

Academic Year has been revised to January 27, 2025. 

This adjustment is necessary due to unforeseen circumstances that require our immediate attention. We are 

actively working to resolve these matters as quickly as possible. 

We understand that this change may cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for any 

disruption it may cause. Please be assured that we are committed to ensuring a smooth start of the academic 

year and are working diligently with the relevant authorities to address these issues effectively. 

We appreciate your continued cooperation. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. Samuel Addae-Boateng 

General Secretary 

 

CC: 

 The Hon. Minister, MoE 

Director-General, GTEC 

All Affiliate Universities 

All Principals 
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